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Accident Involving Fire Truck Causing Delays on Veterans Parkway 
 

Chatham County, GA (March 9, 2020) – A traffic accident involving a fire truck is causing delays 
in an area already congested with traffic from an earlier wreck. 
 
An accident involving a fire truck and two other vehicles is being cleared at Veterans Parkway 
northbound, just south of Chatham Parkway. This is an area already congested with traffic as 
motorists try to avoid Highway 204, which is shut down due to a fatal accident. 
 
There are only minor injuries in the accident involving the fire truck, but police say motorists 
can expect significant delays while crews work to clear the accident scene. 
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Cell: (912) 675-2949 
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